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Dear Parents 

 

Following your virtual parents meetings we would like to offer you the opportunity to ask more 

questions or share any further concerns you may have concerning your child’s education.  

 

From Tuesday 10
th
 November to Friday 13

th
 November, Mrs Chamba, our SENDCo or Mrs Hicks, 

our Pastoral Lead in school would be available for a virtual meeting. In order to book a virtual 

meeting with Mrs Chamba or Mrs Hicks please email the school office, 

admin23252@welearn365.com 

 

Mrs Chamba’s and Mrs Hicks role in school is to support parents and staff to identify and monitor 

children if they have barriers to their learning journey.  Children will then be supported by 

specific interventions to help them overcome or develop strategies to support learning and 

personal development.  

 

We fundamentally believe that working together with you as parents will support your child’s 

needs. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs J Simpkins 

Headteacher 
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